LEE C. SCHMIDT DIRECTOR

CITY OF PITTSBURGH

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY

CITY-COUNTY BUILDING

August 23, 2024

Council President Lavelle and Members of Council City County Building, 5th Floor Pittsburgh, PA 15219

Re: PCCD - Narcan Continued Support

Dear President and Members of Council:

Attached is a proposed Resolution authorizing the Mayor and the Department of Public Safety to receive rolling grants through December 31, 2024 from the Pennsylvania Commission on Crime and Delinquency in the form of Narcan, fentanyl test strips and xylazine test strips valued at an amount not to exceed ONE HUNDRED FIFTY THOUSAND (\$150,000.00) to be distributed by the Office of Community Health and Safety.

Your favorable consideration of this proposed Resolution is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Lee Schmidt, Director

LCS:smy